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Champlain Cable Selected by Stadler Rail to Supply High Performance Wire 

and Cable for Subway Cars for Atlanta’s Metro System 

Champlain Cable and Stadler US Inc. have reached agreement for Champlain to supply power and 

control cables for over 200 rail cars for the Metropolitan Atlanta Rapid Transit Authority (MARTA).  

The multi-year contract is valued at several million dollars. The scope of supply commences in 2022 

and is scheduled to conclude in 2028-2029. The subway cars will operate throughout the entire 

expanding MARTA network, providing transportation to over 175,000 riders on a typical weekday. 

This significant OEM approval demonstrates Champlain’s continued commitment to innovative, 

value-added wire and cable products for the rail car and underground rail infrastructure. 

“All of us at Champlain are excited to continue to support the rail transit market with our innovative 

EXRAD-RHF low-smoke, halogen-free (LSHF) polymer technology and crosslinking capability” 

stated Bruce Sinnott, Champlain’s Vice-President of Business Development.  “This agreement 

involved a consolidated team effort across multiple disciplines at Champlain Cable working very 

closely with Stadler’s project management team. Our technical capabilities, innovative products, 

compliance, responsiveness, and attention to detail were major factors in being chosen by Stadler 

for these critical components. We are very proud of this accomplishment.” 

Champlain Cable Corporation is a premier manufacturer of Irradiation Cross-linked wire and cable 

serving the Rail, Passenger Vehicle, Commercial Vehicle, Motor/Transformer, Military Shipboard and 

Specialty markets. Champlain’s products provide cost-effective performance and processing 

solutions. Champlain is headquartered in Colchester, VT and operates five manufacturing facilities:  

Colchester VT, two in El Paso TX, and two in the greater Houston TX area. 

 

“We are looking forward to partnering with Champlain for our MARTA METRO project.  We are certain 

that the Champlain team will be able to fulfill our needs for this project with their quality products.  

We hope that this is the start of a long-term partnership.  It also proves the commitment of Stadler 

to support local enterprises and increase the US supplier base for our trains” said Roman 

Cagienard, Head of Procurement, Stadler US Inc. 

 

For more information about Champlain Cable Corporation, please visit www.champcable.com 

# # # 

http://www.aflglobal.com/

